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I like Divine Savior School because I like to learn.—Audrey

Happy early Thanksgiving everyone!

With the short week next week, I probably won’t send out another newsletter until
December.  That seems so far away, but it isn’t.

Speaking of next week Parent/Student/Teacher conferences are next Tuesday.
Hopefully you have signed up for a time slot. If for some reason you cannot make
it that night, please arrange a conference with a teacher another time. It is
important to keep informed about your child. The sign-up can be done at this link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4EABA62FA2F58-divine

Another important date is coming up too!  That would be the Christmas concert.  It
is on December 21 at 6:00.  Save the date!

If you have a child in grades K-4, you should have received a note from Mrs.
Hogan.  She would like every child in those classes to bring a clothes hanger to
school.  It can be plastic or metal.  They will make harps out of it.  How creative!

Remember our adopted family.  I have attached the information about our family if
you want to purchase something.  We do have a few items in school.  They are
displayed so the students can see what has already been bought.  If we do get
duplicates, I plan on giving them to Toys for Tots.  Monetary donations will also be
accepted.  Remember the deadline will be December 14.  Thank you Kris Schaeuble
for helping in this.

Finally, we are still looking for a cook.  The DPI dropped our contract.  This does
give us a bit of flexibility.  I would like to offer some sort of hot lunch to the
students a few times a month.  At this time, December 10 might be pizza day.  We
will order pizza from one of the places in town and serve it to the kiddos that sign
up.  We would divide the cost up and charge the child’s account.  I will send a sign
up paper home right after Thanksgiving break.  If you have any other hot lunch
ideas we could do, please let me know.  It needs to be affordable for all families.
Thank you in advance.

God bless!

Mrs. Holst

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4EABA62FA2F58-divine


Divine Savior offers high quality, personalized, Catholic-based education that inspires and empowers its learners to

achieve academic excellence and develops life-long learning skills. Learners are challenged to walk in the footsteps of

Christ valuing knowledge, prayer, and service to others.

City of Kiel Pumpkin Walk
Saturday, October 30 was a "bootiful" night for Kiel’s 1st Annual Pumpkin Walk. 175
carved pumpkins were lit and over 300 hundred people strolled the trail to view them.
Thank you to everyone who made this event a great success; all the carvers, especially
those from Divine Savior School.  Also thanks to those who donated food items for SS.
Peter & Paul to sell in the gazebo that night.  We sold out of 5 gallons of hot apple cider
in 45 minutes, and all our cookies and snack mix shortly after.   Congratulation to two
door prize winners from Divine Savior:  Marley Meyer & Paytin Noordyk. 
Next year we hope to do it again!
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